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Charlotte, a graduate intern, joined the Schwartz 

team as admin support in September 2020 – into 

our virtual world necessitated by COVID. 

If we did not have Charlotte’s support, we would 

not have been able to offer this reflective space 

to teams that have taken the opportunity to 

date. 

Charlotte has been the hub for our 

Team Time development & 

delivery. 

• Developing flyers & promoting 

sessions 

• Co-ordinating facilitator team 

meetings  

• Organising Team Time sessions 

• Attending every Team Time 

session 

• Managing the evaluation process 

• Collating activity reports 

 

Charlotte has not met ANY of 

the team in person! Maybe she 

thinks we actually live together 

in boxes. 

Reflecting on her experience so 

far Charlotte says… 

 

‘I have gained so 

much by listening 

to and learning 

from participants.’ 

 

‘I have been 

challenged and 

encouraged by 

this work.’ 

 

‘I recognise the work 

people are doing 

"behind the scenes” 

not just on "the front 

line." ’ 

 

‘Team Time 

works!’ 

 


